To manage the process effectively, I suggest forming smaller sub-groups within the Scientific Board to draft the reports. Roundtable discussions to review all ACHs are planned during the in-person meeting in Madrid. During these discussions, each Scientific Board member will have the opportunity to provide feedback on each ACH. Subsequently, the sub-groups will convene in parallel sessions to incorporate comments and finalize the reports.
Implementing these arrangements will streamline the review process, ensuring it is efficient and manageable for all involved.
	ACH
	Sub-group

	CIEMAT
	L. Villard, A. Kirschner, K. Nordlund, C. Sozzi

	EPFL
	D. Tskhakaya, J. Velasco, B. Braams, I. Calvo

	MPG
	E. Serre, C. Roach, S. Brezinsek

	IPPLM
	P. Strand, R. Coelho, G. Falchetto

	VTT
	F. Zonca, F. Jenko, N. Vianello



